
MARC Meeting February 2024

Dennis N8ERF brought the meeting to order at 7:35 pm at the Salvation Army Building with 11 
members present and one member on-line.  Introductions were made and a sign-in sheet was passed 
around. 

There were no meeting minutes for January but a motion was made by Ric KD0RMK to approve 
December’s Meeting Minutes.  Seconded by Lee KC8ITI and passed. 

EC/RO Report- Jack K8GTG-   Jack told about his meeting with Jen Boyer and he had a tour of the 
new facilities. 

School Club Report- Dennis  N8ERF-  School Club is going well, thank-you to the board for letting 
students and advisors have fun. 

New Business- Dennis N8ERF-  A discussion about the Bylaw changes that were put on the back 
burner in 2020 was had.  Some items needed to be changed because currently there is no paper 
newsletter being sent to members.  A motion was made by Will K8VFO to make those changes and 
seconded by Lee KC8ITI.  

Presentation- Jack K8GTG- Jack asked the members to bring old, vintage and interesting items that 
have been stored away to bring and share with the group.  Home brew equipment, a working instant 
camera, movie props, an antique coder and more were all fun to see.  Great idea,  I hope we do that 
again. 

Equipment for sale- Dorie N8WTQ – Dorie has some radios and towers for sale, See the web site for 
further information. 

Saginaw Club- Mike KD8MMH- A short discussion was had about a link between Midland’s repeater 
and the Saginaw Club.  

Summer Help- Chris KB8UIH- Chris is looking for volunteers for the MS Walk and the Dow Run. 
Contact Chris if you can help out with these worthwhile events. 

Lee KC8ITI made a motion to adjourn, Paul N8GEM seconded it.
The meeting ended at 8:50 pm

Respectfully submitted, 
Linda KC8MUD
Club Secretary


